ASSET MANAGEMENT PLANNING FOR WATER SUPPLY AND WASTEWATER

The Committee considered a report from Bruce Henderson, City Water and Waste Unit, on the
findings of an external review of Water Supply and Wastewater Asset Management Plans.

The report detailed the background to asset management plans, the findings of the external audit
undertaken by Meritec Ltd and the outcome of the review.

The Committee decided to support the commitment to raise the standard of asset management
across all the Council's main asset areas over the next three years.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision.


